
Ontario Line Transit Project Survey Notice 
 

 
 

 
Information as of: January 14, 2021 

 

Survey stake replacement within 
and adjacent to the rail corridor 
between Gerrard Street East and 
Eastern Avenue  
Beginning January 19, 2021 

 
 

What is the Ontario Line Transit Project? 
The Ontario Line will connect communities with 15.5 kilometres of transit service, making it faster 
and easier for hundreds of thousands of people to get where they need to be each day. It will also 
help alleviate congestion on transit and roads by providing 17 new connections to GO trains and 
TTC service. To stay updated, please visit our website and sign up for our e-newsletter. 
 
What is happening?  
Contractors working on behalf of Metrolinx have identified missing survey stakes that need to be 
placed within and adjacent to the rail corridor between Gerrard Street East and Eastern Avenue. 
This work must be done to determine the approach for the construction of early works in this area 
which will only proceed following the necessary environmental studies. No significant expansion of 
the current rail corridor is anticipated and mitigation measures are being developed to minimize 
community impacts.  
 
 

http://www.metrolinx.com/en/greaterregion/projects/ontario-line.aspx


 

 
 

Cet avis de travaux de construction est disponible en français sur 
demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à 
OntarioLine@metrolinx.com. 

 

Contact Us: 
Write to us at: OntarioLine@metrolinx.com  
Call us at: 416-202-5100 
Visit the website: Metrolinx.com/OntarioLine 

 

 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT 
• A small crew will use handheld surveying 

equipment including GPS devices and a small 
hammer in order to replace galvanized iron 
survey stakes (approximately 1 foot in length by 
2cm diameter) along the Metrolinx right of way 
within and adjacent to the rail corridor to collect 
data that will support design and planning of the 
Ontario Line. No paint will be used. 

• Residents and businesses near the survey site 
can expect to hear periodic hammering.  

• There will be no pedestrian or traffic impacts 
associated with this work. Community members 
will still be able to access park amenities as this 
work takes place. 

 

TIMING 
• Work is scheduled to take place over two days 

on January 19 and 20, 2021. Work will occur 
between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. Additional notice will 
be provided to individual property owners if 
access to private property is required. 

• Work could be rescheduled and delayed due to 
weather conditions or any unforeseen 
circumstances. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.metrolinx.com/en/greaterregion/projects/ontario-line.aspx

